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OFFICIAL 

 

 

 

 

Dear NR CARE Member, 

 

The Trustee of the Network Rail CARE Pension Scheme recently undertook a review of the investment 

platform for the NR CARE AVC fund portfolio and have decided to transition all funds to the LGIM 

Investment Only (IO) platform provided by Legal & General. 

 

As part of the transition, NR CARE members will be unable to make any requests to switch investments 

between 27th May to approximately 11th June 2021. 

 

Following completion of the transition, an additional fund, the HSBC Islamic Fund, will also be available as 

part of the NR CARE AVC portfolio. 

 

A new Investment Microsite will be published shortly after the completion of the transition where NR CARE 

members will be able to view NR CARE AVC investment performance and fund factsheets. 

 

In the meantime, if you require any further information or have any queries please contact the Willis Towers 

Watson NR CARE Helpline on 01737 230 487 or email NetworkRailPensions@willistowerswatson.com. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mark Engelbretson 

Head of Pensions 
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